
BURT TOWNSHIP 

PUBLIC HEARING 

APPROVED MINUTES 

March 12, 2018 

 

The Burt Township Planning Commission Public Hearing was called to order by Chair Jay Jontz 
on March 12, 2018, at 6:30 pm at the Burt Township Hall, 7029 Birchwood Road, Cheboygan, 
Michigan 49721. 
 
ATTENDANCE:  Jay Jontz, Paul Janness, Allen Kozlowski, Matt Landon, Eugene Hodulik 
Also Attending: Dave Boyle, John Iacoangeli, Bert Ebbers, Katie Parker, Harold Koviak, 
 
Burt Lake Trail Committee Chair Gene Hodulik gave an overview of the plan for Phase III and 
Phase IV of the trail. 
The DNR Trust Fund Grant will be submitted on March 31, 2018 for funding on Phase III and 
Phase IV of the Burt Lake Trail.  Phase III of the trail will continue the trail off-road from the 
Riggsville Road/East Burt Lake Road intersection to Birchwood Road.  Phase IV of the trail will 
be six-foot paved shoulders on East Burt Lake Road to the intersection of Mullett-Burt Road due 
for completion in 2020 assuming the 1 mil road millage passes for the county. 
 
Dave Boyle analyzed the projects and found the matching portion for the township would be 
considerably less if made into one project.  (Matching funds for two projects $172,000 vs. 
$20,000-$50,000 for one project).  Combining projects will also allow for better bid prices and 
save the road commission money. 
 
Public Comment:  None 
 
MOTION:  Moved by Janness, supported by Hodulik to adjourn. 
MOTION APPROVED 

 
Adjourned at 6:55 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
Donna McDougall, Clerk/Recording Secretary 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


